
From: Jean-Francois Meullenet 
Sent: Wednesday, May 04, 2011 8:29 AM 
To: Cathy S. Hamilton; Dianne Saffire 
Subject: FW: Food Technology 
 
We need to have this email attached to our application before the second reading at the college 
curriculum committee. 
 

From: Mary M. Warnock  
Sent: Tuesday, May 03, 2011 8:47 AM 
To: Jean-Francois Meullenet 
Subject: RE: Food Technology 
 
Dr. Meullenet, 
 
Appreciation is extended to you and Cathy Hamilton for meeting with me, and Dr. Bob Harrington (April 
20, 2011) concerning the Food Technology concentration. The FHNH faculty members and I support this 
curriculum program change within FDSC. Thank you for including the use of the FHNH minor.  
 
Mary 
 
Mary M. Warnock, PH.D. 
Director 
School of Human Environmental Sciences 
1 University of Arkansas 
HOEC 118 
Fayetteville, AR 72701 
Phone:  479-575-4310 
Fax:  479-575-7171 
 

From: Jean-Francois Meullenet  
Sent: Monday, May 02, 2011 5:19 PM 
To: Mary M. Warnock 
Subject: Food Technology 
 
Dear Mary, 
Could I get an email from you stating that HESC is not opposed to the changes proposed to the Food 
Technology concentration? I apparently need this for the curriculum committee meeting tomorrow 
afternoon. Thank you in advance. JF 
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